
 
Madrid 5 marzo 2022 

To whom it may concern: 
 
The Querer Foundation is a non-profit institution created in 2017 for 
education, clinical- research and social awareness of rare childhood 
and adolescent neurological diseases. 
 
Fundación Querer is willing to accept two children to enroll them in 
its Special Education school in Madrid, Community of Madrid, Spain 
and to employ two mothers. 
 
The characteristics of these children, so that they can be integrated 
into our school are: 
 
- Age between 7 and 14 years 
- With physical mobility 
- Diagnosis of language disorder 
- Diagnosis of neurocognitive maturational delay 
- Intellectual disability up to 50% 
- Autism grade I and II 
- With sphincter control 
- Epilepsy 
- Dyslexia 
- Aphasia 
 
We offer two school places for two children in the Querer Foundation 
school as well as medical and therapeutic follow-up. 



The school is bilingual in English and Spanish, although the children 
do not need to know either of the two languages to integrate, since 
we try to find the most appropriate formula for them. 
 
The Community of Madrid and the Madrid City Council guarantee 
accommodation and official documents, as well as places in public 
schools for the siblings, if any. 
 
Once the skills of the mothers have been seen, the Querer Foundation 
will look for the best possible job for them in the institution. 
 
For any questions related to this issue, or information about the 
families, please contact us via email at admon@fundacionquerer.org 
Also by phone: +34 914827873, attention Susana Lominchar. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Pilar Garcia de la Granja 
President of the Querer Foundation 


